
 
 

Golf Course 

The Golf course is closed during December however, the driving range stays open and we did see 

some practice facility usage this month. Several people also stopped in the golf shop for some 

holiday shopping.  

 

Ice Rink 

Skate with Santa – Dec. 14th & 15th , 300 attendees 

Santa Claus and a couple of his elves stopped by the ice rink again this year and spent a couple days 

skating with us. People lined up and children’s eyes lit up with big smiles on their faces at the sight of 

Santa. A big thanks to Santa and his Elves for taking to the ice and bringing fun and joy to many!!! 

 

 

 

 

 

Luminaria Skate – Dec 24th, 200 attendees 

This year’s luminaria skate saw many happy faces at the ice rink enjoying beautiful Christmas lights, 

luminarias on the ice, and a free hot chocolate! Snow fell throughout the evening, and before the 

night was over everyone was skating in about 1 inch of soft, fluffy powder. The spirit of Christmas was 

abundant with the lights, luminarias and snow fall. 

 
 



Holiday Hockey Festival – Dec. 27th – 30th, 100 attendees 

During this three-day event, there were 21 games that comprised of peewee, mites’ and squirts’ 

teams. Teams from Albuquerque, Rio Rancho and Taos also attended the event. LAHA and Los 

Alamos County Ice Rink staff partnered together to deliver this successful event. 

 

 
 

 
 
Recreation 

North Pole Workshop – Dec. 7th, 400 attendees 

The upstairs Fuller Lodge classroom was packed of all ages taking photos with Santa, decorating 

cookies, making crafts, and writing letters to Santa. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Recreation Customer Service Supervisor Wendy Laird - Dec. 16th 

The PROS Division welcomed Wendy Laird to the Aquatic Center front desk.  Wendy will be 

supervising our administrative team and learning the inner-workings of our front office. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Aquatics 
 

LAHS Swim and Dive Meet – Dec. 6th - 7th,  198 participants 

The Los Alamos High School swim team hosted their first home meet of the season, the Bill Hudson 

Memorial. Teams from around the state came to compete. The Hilltoppers came out on top for both 

the men’s and women’s teams. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lifeguard Certification Class – Dec. 26th - 30th,  10 participants 

The Aquatic Center held a lifeguard certification class during the winter break in the hopes that some 

of them will want to work as lifeguards for the County in the future. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Parks & Open Space 

 

Willow Tree - December 

Parks crews removed a decaying branch from a large Willow tree at Ashley Pond that had become a 

danger to the public. 

    
 

 

Kudos 

Golf: 

 

 


